
 
UNIVERSITY OF ROCHESTER 

CANCER CONTROL RESEARCH 

TRAINING PROGRAM (T32) 

 

Candidate Selection Criteria  
 

The Cancer Control Research Training Program seeks individuals with recent doctorates (Ph.D., 

Dr.P.H., M.D.) in health-related areas and who are highly motivated to develop a successful research 

career in cancer control. 

 
Candidates must be United States citizens or permanent residents.  Two years of funding with stipends 

of $70,000 per year are offered along with tuition, health insurance, childcare costs, research support, 

travel to up to four scientific meetings per year and an appointment as a Research Assistant Professor. 

Applications from women and other underrepresented groups are strongly encouraged.  The position 

will begin during the Summer of 2025. 

 

How to Apply 
 

Applicants submit: 
 

1. A curriculum vitae 
 

2. A statement of your interest telling specifically how this program would help you get from where 

you are to where you want to be professionally (a convincing section on your passion for research 

is a definite plus) 
 

3. Three signed academic letters of support (have them sent to you and include them with the 

other two required items when you submit the completed application) 

 

The application deadline is January 15, 2025.  Applications may be emailed or mailed.   

 

Please email Drs. Janelsins, Peppone, and Morrow with copy to Kate Kessler:   
  
Dr. Michelle Janelsins 

Dr. Luke Peppone 

Dr. Gary Morrow 

Program Directors of the Cancer Control Research Training Program  
 

Kate Kessler 

Program Coordinator of the Cancer Control Research Training Program 
 

Email:  cancercontrolT32@urmc.rochester.edu 

 
Our mailing address is: 
 

Cancer Control Research Training Program  

Attn:  Kate Kessler 

265 Crittenden Blvd. 

Box 658 

Rochester, NY  14642 

Phone:  585-275-5513 

Fax:  585-461-5601 


